
( typewritten) (To Lt. Col. Sir Leonard Rog-ers, I.M.S.) 

FROM THE REGIUS PROFESSOR OF .ME.DICINE, OXFORD. 
17, May, 1915. 

Dear Rogl3rs: 

* Delighted to have tne books, which are just 'What I wish; but I am an 
avai-iciou:s. collector and am asking Professor Hoernle to give me an additional 
list which I may send on to you, and :perhaps your friend Haraprasad Shastri would 
help to get them. 

I think the Royal society matter can be arranged later. Have you ever 
had any trouble with Bradford? He is a man vmose recommendation on the council, 
of course, is all-important . 

Glad to hear of the good work with cholera, and tba.t the hospital plans 
are working out. 

With many thanks, 

l 
*Sanscrit medical books. 

Sincerely yours, 

WI1l Osler. 


